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The Scientific Day of the Department

Diabetes mellitus: for better diabetes life
The department of internal medicine in association with The Committee of Continuing Medical Education of the College of Medicine at Al-Ahsa have the great pleasure to announce the organization of a scientific day entitled DIABETES MELLITUS FOR BETTER LIFE.
The event will be held on March 04, 2010 (Rabi I, 18 1431) at main auditorium of college of medicine
Imminent speakers of the college of medicine of Al-Ahsa and of the KFHH present the latest update of different aspects of diabetes mellitus.


This day will be graced by the presence of Dr Ali Al Sultan (Dean of college of medicine), Dr   Abdulrahman Al Mulhim (Vice Dean of Clinical affairs), Dr. Abdelmohsen Al Mulhim (director of the hospital KFHH), Dr Walid Albakr and Dr. Abdel Almohsen Al Mulhim. 
Believe that we will make every effort to ensure that this event takes place in the best scientific and friendly welcome.
It is with great pleasure to see you here on Thursday 04-3-2010.

Your presence will make us much pleasure.
With thanks and best wishes.
Organizing Committee 
Dr Mohamed Rached Nabouli

Assistant P. Endocrinology KFU  Al-Ahsa
